MAYOR JIM GRAY h‘ L EXI N G To N DOWELL HOSKINS-SQUIER

COMMISSIONER
ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY & PUBLIC WORKS

TO: Mayor Jim Gray
Urban County Council

FROM: 4%%4’%\
Georges. Milligaw’Construction Supervisor

Department of Environmental Quality & Public Works

DATE: March 8, 2016

SUBJECT: Change Order #1 to Contract# 219-2015 Prefabricated Truck Shed for Waste
Management.

Request

The Department of Environmental Quality and Public Works request approval of Change Order #1 in the
amount of $26,012.61 to Contract 219-2015 with Devere Construction, Inc. for the construction of a
truck shed for the Division of Waste Management.

Reason for Request

The LFUCG on October 2, 2015 entered into a contract with Devere Construction to construct a
prefabricated 20 bay truck shed for the Division of Waste Management at a cost of $730,595.00. During
the construction to date it has become necessary to make several changes to the plans for the project.
The changes include:

1) Addition of roof louvers to provide ventilation for CNG fueling.

2) Increasing the footing size as required by the manufacturer for wind loading.

3) Relocation of existing water line that serves the Wolf Run Pump Station.
The cost of the change is $26,012.61 and brings the project total to $756,607.61. This total is still less
than the base bid of the next higher bidder.

Cost in Budget Year: $26,012.61

The Cost for Future FY: None

Are the Funds Budgeted:

Funds are budgeted in: 1115-303501-0001-90512
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